
GCE/GCSE EXAMINATION RESULTS SUMMER 2020 

 

This infographic should explain to you the process by which you will have been 

awarded grades this summer: 

 

• The grades we submitted to the exam boards were agreed following a complex 
internal quality assurance process and are not the sole responsibility of any 
individual teacher. Your subject teacher, the Head of Faculty and the Senior 
Leadership Team have discussed and agreed your grades. 
 

• This was the fairest possible approach available under extreme circumstances. It is a 
rigorous process which means that grades awarded this year are as valid as in any 
other year. This will allow pupils to progress to the next stage of their lives in the 
normal way 
 

• There is certain to be some mismatch between centre-assessed grades and the final 
grades awarded by exam boards to ensure consistency in grade distribution between 
years, and this was recognised in the process that was used.  

Here is a video produced by one examination board, Pearson. It is an English based 

company, but all Exam bodies have followed the same instructions. Please note we don’t 

have any planned Autumn exams in Wales to replace the summer ones:   a short video 

http://go.pardot.com/e/749453/v-u5LVyoG9WN0-feature-youtu-be/6qcph/165582450?h=r6gFeqLCYRZFKAYpJND6QvH3DGLqcOmCa41ObtXPWCg

